NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Crosby County Hospital District will conduct a public
hearing on the proposed budget for the fiscal year
beginning October 1, 2024, and Ending September 30,
2025.

The public hearing will be conducted on September
17,2024, at 5:30PM in the EMS conference room,
which is located at Crosbyton Clinic Hospital, 710
West Main Street, Crosbyton, Texas.

Upon completion of the public hearing, the Crosby
County Hospital District will consider adopting the

budget.



